Mc Naughten Grove HOA Meeting

May 08, 2025

The meeting took place at the home of Carol Shkolnik. The members were Carol, Paula Weinstein, Kate Kimbrough, Charles Carr, Dan Rollins, and Anita Ross. Absent was Mr. Thornton.

The meeting was called to order at 702pm.

We were notified that a homeowner who had exercised his two-year hardship exemption will be moving back into his property.

Two complaints have been filed with the board about a dog not being on a leash while out of the house and walking around the neighborhood. (complaint #250426 and 250428). The dog owner has been told they were in violation of the HOA guidelines.

Due to safety and security concerns, the board voted unanimously to allow the continued display of security system signs on the homeowners properties. No other signs are allowed to be displayed except for "For Sale" signs.

We have learned that the electric is out on the north sign wall. We will address this.

If you are in need of concrete leveling, Beautification Committee chairman Dan Rollins is researching pricing from various companies.

Anita Ross motioned that the meeting be adjourned, and Carol Shkolnik seconded it . The meeting adjourned at 842pm